
Each Thursday your child will be given a library book 

of their choice.  Would you please send your child 

in with their library book each Thursday so we can 

help change it for them. Don’t forget homework 

books too. 
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Our Topics 
 

Family Challenge 

Library books and homework 

Messy Play 
In nursery we may get a little messy! 

This is because our little minds and hands are learning, 

when messy we have been showing curiosity, imagination 

and gaining confidence.  

Pen and paint on clothes show that I’m exploring lots of 

ways to be creative. In our mud kitchen we have used our 

senses and our imagination to create mud pies and silly 

soups. Exploring water is giving me lots of maths and 

scientific skills. We love filling and emptying but my clothes 

may get a little wet. Exploring playdough and messy play 

such as foam and gloop help develop my fine motor skills to 

help me when I learn to write.  

 

 

Please Remember  
Monday – Muddy Mondays – Wellies and spare clothes 

each Monday as we may get as little Muddy. 

Friday – P.E. clothes – trainers and hoody. 

Spare bag of clothes to change into just in case of 

accidents.   

  

  

Our Families.  

 

This half term our topic will be our Families. We will be 

learning about who is in our families and where we live. We 

will be reading all about The Large Family. Looking at 

similarities and difference between their family and our own. 

  

We will be looking at all the different occupations that our 

families do and what we could do when we are older.  

Finding out all about the role of a postal worker and a 

dentist. Dressing up as Policemen and women and maybe 

even becoming a builder for the day on a construction site.  

 

We will be looking at where our families are from around the 

world. Food tasting, creating lots of artworks and listening to 

traditional music from all the Countries we are from.  

  

  

  

This half term we are looking at our Families. Could you 

please send a photo of your family on a special trip. This 

could be to the zoo or the park. Or even on a beach 

somewhere hot.  

Photos can be sent over by email. Our email is below.  

  

eyfsparents@fieldviewprimary.org.uk 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  
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